Ref. No.: MCHI/SEC/11-12/132

November 5, 2011

To,

Mr. Kamad Prakash Nigam
1801, Electra, Planet Godrej,
30-K.K. Road, Saat Rasta,
Mahalaxmi (E),

Mumbai - 400 011.

Dear Mr. Nigam,
Greetings from Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry!

We have received your CV / Bio Data from Shri Vimal Shah our President elect.

As per our discussion held in our Core Committee Meeting. We are pleased to welcome you
on Board of MCHI and appoint you as an Advisor to MCHI.

We request you to spare 15 - 20 minutes of your time to meet up with our Core Committee on
Tuesday, November 15, 2011 at 5:30 pm at Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry (MCHI),
Maker Bhavan II, 4t Floor, 18, Sir Vitthaldas Thakersey Marg, New Marine Lines, Mumbai -
400 020, to discuss your scope of work and to take matters forward.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday at MCHI Office.
Best Regards,
For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry

Sd/-

Boman Irani
Hon. Secretary.



